
                          Sunday 28th April         

i  
 

With St. Peter’s Codsall Wood 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ 
 
Although the COVID legal restrictions have been relaxed we are still 
asking people to be vigilant. We would encourage people to use 
the hand sanitizer available.   
 
Warden Details:  
Annie Fletcher 01902 846383 or 07790181052 
[anniefletcher@hotmail.com] 
 
SUNDAY COMMUNION SERVICES 
Sunday Services will be as follows  
at St. Peter’s Church Codsall Wood there will be an 8.30am BCP 
Communion service on the second and fourth Sundays of each 
month.   
At St. Nicholas Church Codsall we will continue to have a weekly 
10am Communion service. 
 

THURSDAY MORNING COMMUNION SERVICES  
At St. Peter’s Church Codsall Wood we will continue to include a 
10am Communion Service on 1

st
 , 3

rd
 and 5

th
 Thursdays of each 

month.  
At St. Nicholas Church Codsall they will be on the 2

nd
 and 4

th
 

Thursdays of each month. 
 

 

BAPTISMS 
If you are considering a baptism for either yourself or your 
children, you will be required to attend church 4 times and 
then approach the enquiries team on Monday evenings (see 
note overleaf) so that a suitable date can be found.  Baptisms 
will normally be on the first Sunday of each month at 12.00 
noon and 1pm. 
 



COFFEE CAKE AND CHAT 
Is usually on the 1st & 3rd Mondays every month, 10am-12 noon 
in the Parish Rooms. The next one will be Monday 6th May. Do 
come along and join us for cakes, tea-cakes etc along with tea 
& coffee.  Whistlefish cards are normally on sale on the first 
Monday that Coffee, Cake & Chat takes place.   
 
ENQUIRY EVENING 
If you are enquiring about a wedding or baptism please note 
the next Enquiry Evening will be Monday 13th May in church 
from 7-8pm. 
 
BIBLE STUDY 
will be every Monday (not Bank Holidays) at 8.00pm in church, 
all are very welcome. 
 
PRIVATE PRAYER  
St. Nicholas Church is open this Wednesday afternoon from  
2.00pm-3.00pm. Please feel welcome to spend some time in 
quiet in our lovely church building. 
 
WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY, 2.00pm 
There will be a short licensing service at St. Nicholas Church as 
Rev Marg is licensed as temporary Rural Dean.  Please pray for 
her and if you should wish to attend please feel welcome.  Rev 
Marg will be taking on the role from May 1st until the end of 
July.  
 
PLANT SALE 
We are holding a plant sale in the Church grounds (weather 
permitting otherwise inside the Church) on Saturday 11th May 
10.00am to 1.00 pm.   Please help us raise money for the 
church by donating plants, seedlings, dividing your plants or 
house plants.  If possible can you please label the plants. 
  



In addition on the day we will be selling teas, coffees and cakes 
in the church. We therefore also require donations of cakes, 
buns and biscuits and again it would be a huge help if you could 
label your baked goods. 
 
Please can you bring your donations of food and or plants to 
the Church on either Friday 10th May between 2.00pm and  
4.00 pm or on Saturday 11th May no later than 9.30 am. 
  
We will also need volunteers on the day to run the plant stalls 
and also sell and serve the refreshments.  If you can help please 
contact Tracy Carver on 07711 891222.  Thank you for your 
support. 
  
GO TO PLACE 
Would you like a place to go to have a free coffee or cup of 
tea?  A place maybe to meet or make friends and enjoy a light 
breakfast for free?  A go to place for a chat and a bit of 
support?  Every Wednesday the Codsall Go To Place will be 
meeting at the Love and Liquor in Codsall Village.  Tea, Coffee 
and light- bite breakfast for free 9.30am-12 noon every week. A 
warm and welcoming place at the heart of our community for 
everyone. 
 
FOODBANK 
Many thanks for your continued donations for the Foodbank. It 
is lovely to be able to take your donations each week to this 
much needed charity. The following items are in short supply at 
the moment:  Jars cooking sauce, Packets of quick cook rice, 
Pasta sachets, Noodles, Custard, Tins of meat, Toilet rolls, 
Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, Toiletries please are always 
welcome, Household cleaning items. 
Thank you so much as always. God Bless.  
 
 



Funeral for Diane Green will be on Tuesday 7th May at 12 noon 
in church. 
 
Churchyard Administration Group – next meeting will be on 
Monday 13th May at 10.00 am in church. 
 
Churchyard Maintenance Group – next meeting will be on 
Saturday 18th May at 10.00 am in church. 
 
CARD MACHINE 
We are forever grateful to all who support the work of the 
church financially.  We realise that cash is now something that 
most people do not carry around with them and so St. Nicholas 
have provided an easy to use card machine which you will find 
as you enter and exit the church building. 
 

****************** 

There are baby changing facilities in the toilet at the back of 
church. 


